Browning PTA Presents

Trunk or Treat

Friday, October 25, 2019
7:00 — 8:00PM (or until candy runs out)

Candy donations are key to making this event a success!
To ensure that all children can trick or treat, the Entrance
Policy is as follows: Admission fee is one bag of candy or
$5.00 per child. Candy will be collected at school or at
entrance and distributed to decorated cars. With donation of
candy or $5.00, student will receive a special trick-or-treat bag
that will be passed out Friday at school to each classroom or at
the entrance. Please make sure the students name and
teacher is on the bag of candy or money placed in envelope, so that we make sure they
receive their bag. Bags for siblings and friends who are not students at Browning will be
distributed at the entrance upon donation of candy or $5.00. Each child, with a trick-or-treat bag,
will get to trick-or-treat around the circle of cars and collect candy. No outside buckets or bags
will be allowed. We will be passing out candy until the candy runs out.

Bring a Vehicle! and Join us for “Decorating and Tail Gate Party” from 5:30- 6:45 PM. All
Families with a decorated car will receive free hotdogs, popcorn, and water. All candy donated
to be distributed among the decorated cars.
Gate Locked at 6:45 pm with “Trick or Treating” starting at 7PM sharp. Decorated cars
will not be able to leave gated area until 8:30pm or until all children are done with trunk
or treat.
e Popcorn available for purchase
e 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place prizes will be handed out for “Best Decorated Vehicle”
e Outdoor Halloween movies following trunk or treat
e Please email browningpta@gmail.com with any questions

Browning Elementary Trunk-or-Treat

Yes, the family will be bringing a decorated car with
number of children and adults. (Arrive at the school between 5:30 — 6:45)

Yes, | can help with handing out bags, car parking, monitoring exits and entrances and/or
running candy to vehicles.

Name: E-mail:
Phone #

To help us plan for tailgating numbers, please return this stub to your child’s classroom on or
before Wednesday October 23, 2019






